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First name: Josh

Last name: Hicks

Organization: The Wilderness Society

Title: 

Comments: Dear Forest Planner: 

 

We appreciate the opportunity to submit the attached comments in response to the Notice of Intent to revise the

Cibola National Forest Mountain Ranger Districts Land and Resource Management Plan and prepare an

associated Environmental Impact Statement. In this letter, we highlight the ecological, geologic, cultural, historic,

and recreational value of seven areas across the Cibola National Forest that are important to a diverse group of

organizations. Although the scoping deadline closed on April 3, we request that you please include this letter in

the administrative record for the project.

 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

 

Respectfully,

 

Joshua Hicks

Assistant Director, National Forest Action Center

The Wilderness Society

 


